NEWSLETTER

RUSTLEWOOD HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
111 E. RUSTLE WAY
GRAPEVIEW, WASHINGTON 98546

2013 ANNUAL MEETING
SUNDAY, JUNE 2, 2013
CABANA at 1:00 PM

As a homeowner in Rustlewood, your attendance at the annual meeting is crucial in helping
make our community an even better place to live and play. There are many day-to-day
operational items that are attended to by the Board of Directors as well as long range planning
for the welfare of all Rustlewood owners. We feel it is important that all property owners keep
up to date on the business of their community by becoming active in offering suggestions and
participating in solutions. Please mark the meeting date on your calendar so you don’t forget to
attend.

Some of the items to be discussed at this years Annual Meeting:
* Neighborhood Watch Program
* Leash law and clean-up issues
¢ Fireworks

Remember that Annual Association Dues are payable by July 1* each year and considered late
if not paid by October 1%, We will be receiving dues payments at the Annual Meeting. If you
are not attending the meeting, please mail the dues along with the Proxies so that your votes
can be counted at the meeting.

Thank you and we hope to see you at the 2013 Annual Meeting.
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